
COMHAIRLE NAN EILEAN SIAR:  26 NOVEMBER 2024 

Notice of Motion 

Proposed by Cllr Frances Murray, seconded by Cllr Susan Thomson 

 

That the Comhairle believes the UK Government should fully reimburse the over £500m 
added costs of employer National Insurance contributions to the public and third 
sectors  in Scotland as a result of the UK Autumn Statement, and that this should include 
full funding for Comhairle nan Eilean Siar and every Scottish local authority; and 
recognises that if the Chancellor does not fully reimburse these costs this will have a 
detrimental impact on the services the people of Scotland rely on, including here in 
Comhairle nan Eilean Siar. 

 


